
 
4th August 2020 

 

Trade Notice 

 

 

Dangerous Goods Surcharges 

  

Dear Valued Customers,  

  

We have conducted a review of Dangerous Goods handling charges in the New Zealand to Samoa, American Samoa, 

Tonga and Fiji trades and wish to advise that charges will be standardised as follows:   

 

  

New Zealand to Fiji, Samoa, American Samoa and Tonga  

  

USD 150 per teu  

 

Charges will be effective from the following sailings ex Auckland:  

 

Capitaine Tasman v37 

Southern Trader v480 

 

 

Carriage of DG is subject to approval by the carrier & this surcharge is to be applied on top of current ongoing rates 

and for all equipment types. 

 

Should you have any questions or queries please contact our customer service team 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


